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30 Globe Avenue,  Texarkana,  AR 71854  

Tel.  870.773.5127  

 

 

DATE: November 1, 2024 

TO: All Valued Customers 

REF: 245 style Redi-Clamp Part Number Change (-400) 

 

Effective immediately, our 245 style redi-clamp part number end codes pertaining to our 

¼” thick, lug-to-lug gasket will change for those sizes 2”(2.38”) and smaller. Those smaller 

sizes came with a (-400) end code which signified a ¼” thick gasket without the lug-to-lug 

coverage however they will now come with an (-800) end code. Main takeaway points 

with this change are: 

 

 We have made a small change in our gasket cut length for those smaller sizes so it 

will provide a lug-to-lug coverage. 

 There is no change in pressure rating and pricing for this update.  

 Example:  Previous PN 245-00023806-400 

Updated PN 245-00023806-800 

 

NOTE: See updated price book sheet (pg. 21) with updated part numbers.  

 

Regards, 

 

Jeff Beauchamp 

Gas Products Manager 
 

 


